From: Samita Mandelia

Sent: Monday, August 26, 2024 11:21 AM

To: Select Board

Cc: Clerk Appointments

Subject: Housing Partnership Board Committee

USE CAUTION: This email came from outside the Town of Lexington. **Do not** click links, open attachments or respond to the email **unless** you recognize the sender, you are expecting the communication and you know the content is safe.

Dear Select Board members,

I am writing to give you notice of my resignation from the **Housing Partnership Board** Committee, effective immediately, due to some work/personal commitments. Wendy Manz- the chair, has already been informed.

I apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused.

Many Thanks. Samita Mandelia